
TRI-COUNTY
BAND BOOSTERS

2024 Sponsorship Form

We need your support! Please consider the options below and decide how you can
help our students and our community benefit from music at Tri-County. 

Name:

Business/Organization Name: 

Address:

email:

Web Address:

Please make checks payable and return this form to: Tri-County Band Boosters,
11298 W 100 S, Wolcott IN 47995

Choose Your Level:

Blue Level Sponsorship Thank you photograph from the band, name announced
at home football game performances, link posted on our
website, name printed on all concert programs.

$1,000 and up

Red Level Sponsorship Thank you photograph from the band, link posted on our
website, name printed on all concert programs and
website.

$500 to $999

White Level Sponsorship Thank you photograph from the band, name printed on all
concert programs and website.$100 to $499

Individual Sponsorship Name printed on all concert programs and website.
Below $100

Thank you for your support of music and the students of our program!

Benefits:



The Tri-County Band Boosters is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization with the sole
purpose of supporting the Tri-County Instrumental Music Program. The Program
provides the opportunity for young musicians and performers to develop and
advance their musical talents by offering them a cooperative and competitive
experience. The students learn the value of hard work, commitment, and
dedication; develop social competencies, a positive self-identity, independence
& self-reliance, and a sense of belonging; instills in them the vital life skills of
teamwork, respect, responsibility and time management; and shapes students
into being more ‘well-rounded’ and successful academically.

The tough economic times, as I am sure you have experienced, have made it
difficult for us to fully fund the needs of our active music program. Currently the
Marching Cavaliers are preparing for their fall competition show, fp
(fortepiano).  The cost of equipment, choreography, uniforms, and contest
entries has gone up which has put additional strains on our program to
continue to provide this quality experience for our students.  The marching
band is currently in desperate need of a new equipment trailer and new
uniforms in addition to our regular expenses.  All of which are very large
expenses. Despite the valiant efforts of the students and parents in the program
to fundraise by washing buses, hosting dinners, and staffing the TCI concession
stand to name a few, it simply is not enough to meet all the program’s needs. 

Community support is vital to the success of our program.  I believe we can
help each other out.  As a sponsor for the 2024 marching season, your tax-
deductible donation to the Tri-County Band Boosters of ANY amount will be
greatly appreciated by all current and future students in the program, and will
go towards meeting the needs of our program.  In return we would like to send
you a thank you and help advertise your business.  Please see the enclose form
for details.  Thank you in advance.  

TRI-COUNTY
BAND BOOSTERS

sterkj@trico.k12.in.us

www.tri-countyband.weebly.com

(219) 279 - 2105. ext. 3414

11298 W 100 S, 
Wolcott IN 47995

June 21, 2024

Greetings!

Sincerely,

Jeremy Sterk
Director of Bands


